
PAKISTAN AIRPORTS AUTHORITY 

 

CANCELLATION 
NOTICE FOR INVITING TENDER FOR PROVIDING SECURITY SERVICES AT PAA SKARDU 

INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT   
 

Reference to the tender noƟce for providing security services at PAA Skardu InternaƟonal 
Airport published in newspapers on 26th September, 2024 may please be treated as 
cancelled. The same may also be treated as cancelled on PPRA and CAA websites.  

 

 

COO / Airport Manager 
Skardu InternaƟonal Airport 

Contact: 05815-923090 


